	Ref No.:   FOI-2324-SG14021

	Date FOI request received:  7 December 2023

	Date FOI response: 2 January 2024

	REQUEST: I wish to request the following information under the FOI Act that Leicestershire Partnership NHS Trust holds.  
1.
How many refused asylum seekers hold NHS debt in your trust? 

2.
How many female refused asylum seekers hold NHS debt in your trust? 

3.
How many female refused asylum seekers hold NHS debt due to accessing maternity care on the NHS in your trust? 

4.
What is the total amount of NHS debt refused asylum seekers hold in GBP in your trust? 

5.
What is the total amount of NHS debt female refused asylum seekers hold in GBP in your trust? 

6.
What is the total amount of NHS debt female refused asylum seekers hold due to accessing maternity care on the NHS in GBP in your trust?  

If possible, can you also provide historic information and break each data set down per year from 2010/11 to present. 

Leicestershire Partnership NHS Trust must hold some of this information and must pass this information onto the Home Office because there was a judicial review this summer about a case in which a women was detained for an NHS debt at the airport on her arrival into the UK (https://www.bailii.org/ew/cases/EWHC/Admin/2023/1272.html).


	OUR RESPONSE:  
1. 0.

2. 0.

3. As an integrated mental health, learning disabilities and community health services Trust we do not hold the information you require.  However, we believe the University Hospitals of Leicester NHS Trust will hold this information.  Contact details about how to make an FOI request to them can be found at: https://www.leicestershospitals.nhs.uk/aboutus/freedom-of-information/ 

4. £0.

5. £0.

6. As an integrated mental health, learning disabilities and community health services Trust we do not hold the information you require.  However, we believe the University Hospitals of Leicester NHS Trust will hold this information.  Contact details about how to make an FOI request to them can be found at: https://www.leicestershospitals.nhs.uk/aboutus/freedom-of-information/ 

 


